
Please take a moment to complete the survey below. 

For brokers working with groups of 50 or more enrolled employees:  The OAHU Legislative 

Committee is reviewing member feedback regarding the impact of SB9 – Employer Claims 

Reporting.  Ohio Revised Code 3901.89 requires carriers to provide reporting for groups 

with 50 or more enrolled employees.  We would like to gather your feedback on the 

implementation and capture any challenges experienced by you and/or your 

clients.   Please answer the following questions to help us determine whether further action 

is required. 

Please submit responses by Monday, October 10 for review at our next committee 

meeting.

Click here to complete survey
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